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Welcome to 2B! 
Some of you already know how great it is to be in a class that ends 
with the letter B. For those of you that haven’t experienced the 
magic that is Miss Barclay’s classroom, you have an amazing year 
coming up. Miss Postings and I have been working hard thinking about 
how to make this year special! In autumn, we will be learning with 
Paddington Bear and will be joining him on his journey to London 
from Peru. Paddington will be introducing us to all the great history 
that is attached to our capital city. We know it’s been an unusual 
year and we have all had different experiences. We can’t wait to 
share our experiences and to hear all about yours. Learning has been 
very different for everyone. We know this and we have thought 
about this carefully. We can’t wait to make new memories with you 
all, starting with our adventure with Paddington. Some things will stay 
the same, 

- You will arrive at school through the KS1 gate.  

- Playtime will still be on the KS1 playground.  

- You will still see all your friends from Year 1, even if it is at a 

distance.  

Some things will change, but I will be here to guide you along the way! 
One of the most exciting changes is our move to the Year 2 
classroom. I can’t wait to show it to you and to put your work up on 
the walls! Another exciting change is that we will be teaming up with 
2P and Miss Postings. She is so excited to meet you all.  

The motto from 1B is coming with us to 2B … TEAMWORK 
MAKES THE DREAM WORK! 

See you soon,  

Miss Barclay  
 


